
IN HONOR OF:

The Anniversary of 
Myron & Evelyn Lepke 
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Dretske

The Retirements of
Glenn & Becky Lussky
Mr. and Mrs. Glenn Lussky

The 7th Anniversary of 
Richard and Arleen Burmeister
Mr. and Mrs. Joel R. Burmeister

IN MEMORY OF:

Karen L. Bluske
Mrs. Carol Bluske
Mrs. Caroline Burmaster
Mr. and Mrs. Donald Halvorson
Pastor and Mrs. Donald J. Pieper
Mr. and Mrs. Walter Wuttke

Wesley Bluske
Mrs. Carol Bluske

Darl Dummer
Ralph and Angeline Krause

Glen Ekern
Genevieve Lenser

Edward Ellinghuysen
Mrs. Arlis Ellinghuysen

Norman Hass
Ms. Donna Mae Hass

Robert Jacobson
Mrs. Barbara A. Jacobson

Jerome Jorstad
Mrs. Lenora Jorstad

Rose Krause
Ralph and Angeline Krause

Laura Loeffler
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Teegan

Richard Luehmann
Mrs. Lucille Luehmann

David Luetke
Mr. and Mrs. David Stoering

Rita Nelson Middeton
Genevieve Lenser

Wesley Oldenburg
Genevieve Lenser

Shirley Proksch
Mr. and Mrs. Todd Weibel

Jeffrey J. Rach
Mrs. Kathleen Rach

Martin Schwartz
Rev. and Mrs. Oliver Lindholm

Delia Stendahlen
Genevieve Lenser

Tom Tollackson
Genevieve Lenser

Heidi Westedt
Sue Snyder

Ruth Barnes
Mr. and Mrs. David Stoering

Gorden Gerdes
Ms. Linda Berg
Lynette Goss
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey Hemmelman
Mr. and Mrs. Willard Otto

Myrtle Luedtke
Jean Richards
Mr. and Mrs. Raymond Easton
Pastor and Mrs. William Bader

Art Mahlum
Carl Deml

Kendall and Kathy Casberg
Mr. and Mrs. Harold Welda

John Opperman
Mr. and Mrs. Mitchel Schultz

Mildred Pierce
Pastor and Mrs. Norris Baumann

Elaine Wuest
Mr. and Mrs. Harold Welda
Mr. and Mrs. Darrel Zillmer
Mr. and Mrs. Brent D. Zillmer
Pastor and Mrs. Christian J. 
Christenson
Mr. and Mrs. Dale E. Shimek
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Murry
Pastor and Mrs. William Bader
Pastor and Mrs. Norris Baumann
Mr. and Mrs. Gregory Loomis
Mr. and Mrs. Charles R. Handy
Mr. and Mrs. Keith E. Heinze
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Thank you to the following people who directed their memorials for 
their loved ones to Luther High School...

OUR LOVED ONES

BEGINS A NEW YEAR uther High Schoool
The school year theme this year is “Safe in God’s Hands,” based on John 10:28,    
“I give them eternal life, and they shall never perish; no one can snatch them out    
of my hand.”  

Luther High School’s opening service will be on Sunday, August 20, 2017, at 2:00 
pm.  Please join us for this special service in asking God’s blessings in the 2017-18 
school year!  Miss Kathy Georgson (Spanish Instructor),   Mr. Luke Rosenbaum 
(Math Teacher/Coach), and Mr. John Byus (Director of Mission Advancement) will 
be installed at this service.  The service will be held in the new Chapel Auditorium at 
Luther High.

To welcome these newest members to our Luther High faculty and staff, you are 
invited to consider a gift card.  A gift card to help with gas or groceries would 
certainly be much appreciated.  You could bring your card and well wishes along 
to the opening service on Sunday, August 20, or just drop it off in the school office.  
We give thanks for these new members of our Luther High family and pray that God 
blesses their faithful work in our partnership of Christ-centered education.
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Luke Rosenbaum - Math Teacher/Coach 
Luke Michael Rosenbaum was born in Garden Grove, California to Steve and Carla Rosenbaum. He is the 
youngest of four children. Mr. Rosenbaum attended high school at California Lutheran High School in Wildomar, 
CA.  He then attended Martin Luther College.  Throughout his academic career, he participated in various 
athletics, musicals, and talent shows.  

Mr. Rosenbaum spent ten weeks of the summer of 2015 assisting four churches in Alaska, and travelled to China 
for an evangelism opportunity over spring break of 2016. He has enjoyed and benefitted from a host of professional 
experiences that have prepared him to be a teacher, coach, and mentor to students including a double major and 
student teaching at Shoreland Lutheran High School and Kettle Moraine Lutheran High School.  He has a passion 
for being a positive impact on students and looks forward to his first teaching position at Luther High School.  

Kathy Georgson - Spanish Instructor 
Kathy Lynn Georgson was born in Cudahy, Wisconsin. She attended Luther Preparatory School in Watertown, WI 
where she began taking Spanish.  At Martin Luther College she studied Spanish and elementary education, partici-
pated in Spanish immersion language trips, and acted in and directed plays. She graduated from MLC in 2012. She 
received a Call to California Lutheran High School as a Spanish teacher, dorm supervisor, and Director of Theater. 
Miss Georgson dorm supervised for three years and then taught as a permanent teacher for two more years.

After five years of teaching in California, Miss Georgson is excited for the opportunity to continue her teaching 
at Luther High School. She is especially excited to get to know her new students and help Mrs. Bader with the 
theater program in the amazing new auditorium. She prays that the transition goes smoothly and that God blesses 
Luther through her in the roles that she now fills.

John Byus - Director of Mission Advancement (DMA)
Mr. Byus was born and raised in Columbus, OH.  He attended Michigan Lutheran Seminary in Saginaw, MI and 
graduated in 1990.  In 1996 he graduated from Martin Luther College.  He then was called to teach, coach, and 
lead the youth of First Lutheran, La Crosse for 20 years.  

Mr. Byus and his wife Janelle have three boys, Emery (Junior at Luther), Lyndon (Freshman at Luther), and Synclair 
(5th grade at First, La Crosse).  His wife is the principal designer and owner of the design firm, J Company.      

Mr. Byus is very excited to now be serving as the Director of Mission Advancement at Luther High School.  He is 
amazed each day at what a special blessing Luther High School is to the people and churches of this area.       

Courtney McCollough - Administrative Assistant to DMA
Courtney grew up in La Crosse and attended La Crosse public schools and UW-La Crosse.  Courtney and her 
husband Rob spent 3 years living in Columbus, Ohio and moved back after their first child was born.  They now 
live in Stoddard, WI with their two children, Emma (12) and Caden (10).  Previously she worked for First Ev. 
Lutheran in La Crosse where she is a member and her children attend school.  Courtney is kept very busy with a 
small hobby farm and numerous animals.  She enjoys spending time at home and with her family.
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To New LHS Faculty & Staff!elcomeWAug 18
 The Knight Challenge Begins

Aug 20
   Opening Service
      2:00 pm @ LHS Chapel/Auditorium

Aug 23
   School is in Session

Aug 25
   Fight for Freedom Presentation
      7:00 pm @ LHS Chapel/Auditorium

Sept 15
   Big Boar BBQ
      Tickets Available Through 
      Athletics Office
      4:00 pm - 7:00 pm 
      (Prior to Home Football Game)

Sept 15
   Punt, Pass & Kick Night
      4:00 pm @ LHS Football Field

SAVE THE DATE!
    October 7, 2017
       5K Knight Gallop Run/Walk 
 April 20, 2018
      The Big Knight Auction

alendar CventsE

Aug 26
   Good Steward Grand Opening
      10:00 am - 5:00 pm @ GS
      1930 Rose St. | La Crosse

School & Athletics Calendar Online at: www.lutherhigh.org

LHS



GivingOPPORTUNITIES:

Luther Legacy Project: Supporting        
Students in Christ-Centered Education
$60 for 60 Years of Grace
Please consider a $1 gift of thanks for each of the 60 years that the ministry of Luther 
High School has been in existence.  Your $60 gift will be added to  the STEF (Student 
Tuition Endowment Fund) or Luther High School’s Tuition Assistance Fund.  Please 
let us know where your generous donation should be applied, with a note or simply on 
your check memo.

Your generous donation will...

Each year through a variety of different resources Luther High School is able to assist 
with the cost of tuition.  Your gift of love will help us continue to spread the mission of 
a Christ-centered education at Luther High School.

Knight Challenge 2018
A generous donor has again offered to match funds given to benefit the athletic 
programs at Luther.  For the past three years, funds up to $5000 were matched 
dollar for dollar.  Funds generated through this fundraising effort supported not only 
general operating expenses, but also expenses associated with state tournament 
competition for teams and individuals, coaches’ education (clinics, workshops, 
memberships), non-budgeted equipment needs and special projects.

Our goal for the 2017-18 season is to reach the $5000 level.  Our Knight Challenge 
will work in this way for the 17-18 school year:   

• The first $2500 donated will be matched dollar for dollar.    

• The second $2500 donated will be matched $2 dollars for every dollar. 

• If the $5000 dollar donation is  reached, an additional $2500 will be donated!

What a blessing it is that we are able to accomplish so much this year!  Please help 
us reach our goal of $5000 in gifts to this program.  Consider a special gift of $50, 
$100, $200, or more.   

 	 Increase the amount of tuition aid distributed to students
	 Be tax deductible
	 Make a difference in the lives of many students and their families.

For more information contact Luther High School Mission Advancement at (608) 783-5435 x1140
LUTHER HIGH SCHOOL | 1501 WILSON ST. | ONALASKA, WI 54650 | (608) 783-5435 | WWW.LUTHERHIGH.ORG
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